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Main St, 
Charndon 

East West Rail Works 

The block red line shows the section of the road that will be closed 
and the red dotted line highlights the diversion in place. 

Network Rail Infrastructure Limited Registered Office: Network Rail, 2nd Floor,  
One Eversholt Street, London, NW12 2DN. Registered in England and Wales No. 
2904587 

Dear neighbour, 

 
We will be working near you on 25 September from 
07:00 until 18:00 to resurface Main St, Charndon for 
one day only. The road will be closed during the day 
whilst we are working here.  

Access to properties and frontages will be maintained. 
However, you may have to wait as machinery will need 
to be moved to ensure that the road is safe for you to 
use or if we have to escort you through the work site. A 
signed diversion will be in place. 

For more information on the closure please check: 
https://one.network/ 

If you have any questions or concerns, please email 
publicinformation@ewralliance.co.uk or call our 
24 hr helpline on 03457 11 41 41 
 
We would like to apologise in advance for any 
disturbance it may cause. 
 

 

https://one.network/

